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The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations presents its 

compliments to the Secretariat of the United Nations, and in reference to the 

Note Verbale UNW/2022/003 dated 14 April 2022 regarding the General Assembly 

resolution on “Women in Development” (A/RES/74/235), has the honour to forward 

the information of the Government of Turkmenistan for inclusion into the report of 

the Secretary-General. 

The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations avails itself of 

this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the United Nations the assurances of its 

highest consideration. 

 

New York, 16 May 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Secretariat of the United Nations 

New York 

cc. Ms. Carla Kraft 

email: carla.kraft@unwomen.org  
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